
 

 

8th September 2015 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Year 6 Residential Visit 
Ghyll Head, Windemere, Cumbria 

 
This year, our Year 6 residential visit will be held at Ghyll Head Outdoor Educational Centre in Windemere, 
Cumbria, and will take place from Monday 4th July until Wednesday 6th July. 
 

Ghyll Head is an activity centre set in the heart of the Lake District National Park, on the edge of Lake Windemere; 

this location makes it a fantastic way to experience the great outdoors! The centre’s team of fully qualified 
professionals will work with your child to ensure the experience is fun, engaging and an action-packed adventure 

from start to finish. 
 

School will cover the full cost of transportation to and from Ghyll Head; the remaining estimated cost of the visit 

will be approximately £250-£280. We will be able to provide you with an exact cost once we have confirmed the 
final number of children who will be attending. Children eligible for Pupil Premium do not have to pay for the visit; 

however, to assist with us being able to confirm the number of children attending, we request that you complete 
the reply slip if you wish for your child to join this trip. 
 

If you wish for your child to participate in this exciting experience, please complete and return the slip, below, 
together with a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 to school by Friday 20th November. This will enable us to 

secure your child’s place and help provide us with final numbers and confirm the final cost of the trip. This deposit 
should be placed in an envelope, clearly marked with your child’s name, the amount enclosed and the trip code 

“Ghyll Head”, and placed in the payments box in the reception area of the school office. 
 

To assist with spreading the remaining cost of the trip, you will be able to make payments in installments. Further 

details about payments will be sent once the final numbers have been confirmed. 
 

We’ll be holding a Parents’ Information Evening (date to be confirmed) at which you will receive further 
information regarding the trip and the opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 
 

In the meantime, please see the attached information sheet, which provides more details about the trip. 
 

Miss Beech & Mr Keeley (Year 6 Teachers) 
 

 

Ghyll Head Residential Visit: Monday 4th July to Wednesday 6th July 2016 
 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________________ Class: ________________ 
 

I would like for my child to participate in the residential trip to Ghyll Head and enclose a non-refundable 
deposit of £50.00. 
 

I would like for my child to participate in the residential trip to Ghyll Head and my child is eligible for Pupil 

Premium. 
 

Signed (Parent/Carer) ________________________________________ Date: ________________ 


